
 

 

It’s almost time for the City of Clarkson’s Third Annual Christmas in the Park event.  You 
are invited to participate in this fun, exciting holiday event for our community at Clarkson City Park.  
It is $10.00 to participate.  You must register by December 5th so you can reserve your spot.  (The 
fees collected will go to help cover electric costs.  Make checks payable to City of Clarkson). 

 

*Remember your display does not have to be huge or expensive—creativity goes a long way. 

 
Business/Organization:  

 

Contact Person: Phone:  
 

Email:  

 

 First/Second Choices of Spot #’s: __________________ 
 

Displays can be set up starting the weekend of November 23rd 

and must be completed by Thursday, December 5th! 

 
We will turn on the displays during our Christmas Tree Lighting Ceremony at the City Park on 
Friday, December 6, 2024 at 6:00 pm.  The Christmas in the City Park displays will then remain 
turned on throughout the entire month of December.  All displays must include an illuminated 
banner or sign with the name of your business/organization.  You will be responsible for checking 
on your display throughout the month in case the wind has blown it down or any lights have gone 
out.  You will also be responsible for taking down your display within the first two weeks of 
January.  If you have any questions, please call Clarkson City Hall during regular business hours 
at 270-242-6997, extension 1, email clerk@clarksonky.com, or visit cityofclarkson.com. 

 

The City of Clarkson cannot be held responsible for any vandalism or damage to displays. 
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